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PANTHERS! 
The Bishop Visits Sacred Heart School 
On October 23rd, Bishop Poitras came to the school to visit and speak to the students and staff 
for the afternoon. The Bishop held two assemblies in the gym, one for the primary division and 
one for the junior division students. During these assemblies, the Bishop talked to the student 
about our Catholic faith, the difference and similarities between a priest and a bishop and then 
concluded the assembly by answering the questions that the students created for this visit. 
After recess, the Bishop and Father John stopped into the FDK classrooms to speak to the JK 
and SK students.  

         

 

 


